
                                                                                                      

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 6 -  Oak and Rowan class 

On the Friday 14th February our school will be visited by PC Leah DAVIS one of the 
Gloucestershire Constabulary’s Schoolbeat Officer (SBO).  

She will be delivering a lesson on ONLINE RELATIONSHIPS to your pupil as part of 
our Personal Social and Health Education (PSHE).  

The Lesson has been designed to be emotionally engaging and impactful. It is 
interactive and uses scenarios to educate and inform young people about the risks 
they may encounter whilst using the internet, and importantly seeks to empower 
young people to know how to deal with a problem should it arise.  
 
It’s great to take an active interest in your child’s life online and we’d encourage you 
to talk openly with them about the things they do. Remember, the internet is an 
essential part of young people’s lives and provides them with tremendous 
opportunities.  
 
We would urge Parents and Carers to spend a few minutes and watch the link 
below;  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TZ6bvYydog4 

 
We also want to remind Parents and Carers of the CEOP website to learn more 
about how to keep your children safe on the internet. CEOP is a part of the National 
Crime Agency; 
 
www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Godfrey and Mrs Danton 
Year 6 Teachers 
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